
Page 1

Scenario-Based Requirements Concluded
RFP Efforts Underway
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Assembling the EFS Evaluation Committee

Over the past few months, the EFS Project Team has engaged with over 80 subject
matter experts (SMEs) from various State departments during a series of scenario-
based requirements workshops. The workshops concluded in late July, generating
valuable feedback and data that will be critical in developing a comprehensive request
for proposals (RFP) to procure a software platform and system integrator for the State's
new enterprise financial system (EFS).

As we move forward in these final stages of developing the RFP, we’d like to extend our
sincere gratitude to everyone who has supported our team. Your significant investment
of time, talent, and resources is greatly appreciated and will play a pivotal role in one of
the largest and most important system modernization projects the State has undertaken
in over half a century.

The EFS Project Team is currently finalizing and preparing to publish the RFP for the
new EFS. As part of that process, our project team has been collaborating with State
department directors, deputies, and administrators to assemble the project’s EFS
Evaluation Committee.

Click here to learn more about the EFS Evaluation Committee.

https://hawaiioimt.sharepoint.com/sites/EFScomms/SitePages/RECENT%20NEWS--POST--EFS-Evaluation-Committee.aspx
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2023 DAGS Incentive & Service Awards

Several EFS Project staff and other cross-functional team members from the
Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) were honored at the 2023
DAGS Incentive and Service Awards Ceremony on July 29, 2024, at Washington Place.
These distinguished individuals were recognized for their exemplary work in improving
government operations and their dedicated service to the State of Hawaii.

Click here to view the full list of DAGS award recipients.

https://hawaiioimt.sharepoint.com/sites/EFScomms/SitePages/RECENT%20NEWS--POST--2023%20DAGS%20Incentive_Service%20Awards.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=6ocgta&CID=e4c87589-20aa-4516-9c58-bdd67562fc94
https://hawaiioimt.sharepoint.com/sites/EFScomms/SitePages/RECENT%20NEWS--POST--2023%20DAGS%20Incentive_Service%20Awards.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=6ocgta&CID=e4c87589-20aa-4516-9c58-bdd67562fc94
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https://hawaiioimt.sharepoint.com/sites/EFScomms/SitePages/DEPT%20SPOTLIGHT--DAGS%20Accounting%20Division.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=jXb266&CID=50f5c1ba-758a-478d-a4bf-098c5d144da1


Submit Your Questions

Got a question about the EFS Project?
We want to hear from you!

Submit your questions for a chance to have them answered by an EFS team
member and featured in our monthly Alakaʻi newsletter. 
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https://forms.office.com/g/2pwc8rHh57

